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Dear Senator: 
 
The undersigned companies and organizations urge you to vote in favor of the Climate 
Security Act, S. 3036 (formerly S. 2191), which is expected to be considered by the full 
Senate beginning June 2.  This is a very important vote on a bipartisan plan to address 
climate change.  Prompt action on climate change is essential to protect America’s 
economy, security, quality of life and natural environment.    
 
The Climate Security Act, as revised in the manager’s substitute amendment released last 
week, sets forth a sound overall framework for reducing America’s emissions of 
greenhouse gases.  Most notably, it establishes an emissions cap that steadily reduces 
greenhouse gas emissions from current levels at a rate of about 1.8% annually.  The bill 
creates a flexible cap-and-trade system to achieve these reductions at lower cost by 
tapping the power of free markets.  It includes an unprecedented national investment in 
zero- and low-carbon technologies, and includes important policies to advance energy 
efficiency and alternative energy sources.  The bill provides assistance to small energy 
consumers, including low-income families, to ease the transition to a low-carbon 
economy.  And the bill protects American industry to ease the transition to a cleaner 
future. 
 
We all support the framework and approach contained in the Climate Security Act.  
However, we also recognize that there is continued work to be done to refine the details 
of the legislation through the amendment process in the Senate and as a bill is taken up in 
the House.  Some of the undersigned groups have already communicated with you on 
amendments and will continue to do so and others may do so later.   
 
However, we think it is notable and a testament to the work of the bill’s sponsors and 
contributors that such a diverse group of interests are united on the following essential 
issue:  A “yes” vote for the Climate Security Act represents historic leadership to advance 
bipartisan solutions to climate change; a “no” vote will slow progress and maintain the 
status quo, which only increases the risks of unavoidable consequences and potentially 
greater economic costs that could result from the need for even steeper reductions in the 
future. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Lee Califf 
Director, Government Affairs 
Alcoa 
Yvonne A. McIntyre  
Vice President, Federal Legislative Affairs 



Calpine Corporation 
 
Elizabeth Thompson 
Legislative Director 
Environmental Defense Action Fund 
 
Betsy Moler 
Executive VP, Government and Enviro Affairs and Public Policy 
Exelon Corporation  
 
Chris Bennett 
Executive Vice President 
FPL Group 
 
Ann R. Klee 
Vice President 
Corporate Environmental Programs 
General Electric 
 
The Rev. Canon Sally G. Bingham 
Founder and President 
The Regeneration Project 
Interfaith Power and Light Campaign 
 
Newton B. Jones 
International President 
The International Brotherhood of Boilermakers, Iron Ship Builders, Blacksmiths, 
Forgers, and Helpers 
 
Scott Kovarovics 
Conservation Director 
Izaak Walton League of America 
 
Thomas B. King 
Executive Director of Electricity Distribution and Generation 
National Grid 
 
Mark Wenzler 
Director, Clean Air and Climate Programs 
National Parks Conservation Association 
 
Jeremy Symons 
Executive Director, Global Warming Program 
National Wildlife Federation 
 
David Hawkins 
Director of Climate Programs 
Natural Resources Defense Council 
 



Steven Corneli 
Vice President 
Market and Climate Policy 
NRG Energy, Inc.  
 
Phyllis Cuttino 
Director, US Global Warming Campaign 
Pew Environment Group 
 
Melissa Lavinson 
Director, Federal Environmental Affairs and Corporate Responsibility 
PG&E Corporation 
 
Eric Svenson 
VP of Environment, Health and Safety 
Public Service Enterprise Group 
 
Steve Moyer 
Vice President for Government Affairs 
Trout Unlimited  
 
William P. Hite 
General President 
United Association of Journeymen and Apprentices of the Plumbing and Pipe Fitting 
Industry of the United States and Canada 


